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Purchasing Director Summary Memo 

 

Date:  October 10, 2022 

 

To:  Oscar Knott, Purchasing Director 

 

Through: Eileen Falcone, Assistant Division Director ______ (initial) 

 

From:  Jon Creger, Procurement Analyst II ______ (initial) 

 

Subject: IFB No. 22-2418-9JEC – Fire Hose, Nozzle and Ladder Testing 

 

Using Agency: Fire 

 

Total Amount: Annual 

 

Remarks: Annual contract to provide Fire Hose, Nozzle and Ladder Testing services to the Division 

of Fire. 

 

This solicitation was published on September 15, 2022.  On September 26, 2022, two 

responses were received with National Hose Testing Specialties being the lowest 

responsive and responsible bidder.  The Division of Fire has reviewed the low bid and 

recommends award of an annual contract to National Hose Testing Specialties. 

 

National Hose Testing Specialties is a Non-Swam business and is not located in Henrico 

County, Virginia. 

 

The County Attorney’s Office has reviewed and approved to form the resulting contract. 

 

Please return to Jon Creger upon review and signature. 

 

 Approved  Denied _____________________________________________ 

    Oscar Knott, Purchasing Director  Date 

 10/11/2022

✔
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